
just in
POPULAR PRODUCTS READY TO SHIP IN 

3 - 10 WEEKS
Updated 11.17.2021



VISION
VENEER

weeks

* More short lead time options available!
Log in to your MyJSI portal account to
see a complete listing.

Updated 11.17.2021



weeks
MACKEY
STOOLS

* More short lead time options available!
Log in to your MyJSI portal account to
see a complete listing.

Updated 11.17.2021



CASEGOODS / TABLES
Moto Veneer
Romy
Privacy Screens
Indie Occasional

SEATING (no uph)
Americana
Bison
Boston
Bryn
Hoopz
Jude
Kyla
Mackey

weeks

Moto Veneer Romy Indie

Hoopz Jude MackeyKyla

Americana Bison BrynBoston

Privacy Screens

* More short lead time options available!
Log in to your MyJSI portal account to
see a complete listing.

Updated 11.17.2021



weeks
FLUX 
VENEER

* More short lead time options available!
Log in to your MyJSI portal account to
see a complete listing.

Updated 11.17.2021



CASEGOODS / TABLES
Flux Veneer
Bourne
BeSPACE
Reef Veneer
Reef Laminate
Ziva Occasional

weeks

BeSPACEFlux Veneer Bourne

Bourne BeSPACEReef Ziva

* More short lead time options available!
Log in to your MyJSI portal account to
see a complete listing.

Updated 11.17.2021



weeks
NATIVE 
VENEER + LAMINATE

* More short lead time options available!
Log in to your MyJSI portal account to
see a complete listing.

Updated 11.17.2021



CASEGOODS / TABLES
Apogee
Native Veneer
Native Laminate
Collective Conference
Collective Motion
Prep
Arwyn Occasional

weeks

Apogee Native

Arwyn

Collective Conference

Collective Motion Prep

* More short lead time options available!
Log in to your MyJSI portal account to
see a complete listing.

Updated 11.17.2021



weeks
LOK 
TABLES

* More short lead time options available!
Log in to your MyJSI portal account to
see a complete listing.

Updated 11.17.2021



Nosh

CASEGOODS / TABLES
Vision Laminate
Flux Laminate
Lok
Nosh
Moto Laminate 
Prost Occasional
Trail Occasional    

weeks

Vision Laminate Flux Laminate Lok

ProstMoto Laminate Trail

* More short lead time options available!
Log in to your MyJSI portal account to
see a complete listing.

Updated 11.17.2021



BOURNE 
SEATING

weeks

* More short lead time options available!
Log in to your MyJSI portal account to
see a complete listing.

Updated 11.17.2021



Oxley

SEATING
Bourne
Finn / Finn Nu
Oxley
Hoopz (uph)
Jude (uph)
Millie
Native Benches
Sosa
Ramona
Ria
Gatsby

weeks

Sosa

Finn / Finn NuBourne

Hoopz Jude Millie Native Benches

Ramona GatsbyRia

* More short lead time options available!
Log in to your MyJSI portal account to
see a complete listing.

Updated 11.17.2021




